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PARISH MISSION STATEMENT 

 

We, the family of St. Joseph Parish, redeemed by Christ’s  

death  /  resurrection and strengthened by His sacraments and Gospel,  

accept our calling to follow Him and let His light shine through us to all.

 

 

 

  

PARISH OFFICE HOURS 

 

Monday-Thursday  

8 am - 2:30 pm 

 

Friday: 8 am-Noon 

 

 

PARISH STAFF 

PASTOR 

Rev. Albert J. Heidecke 

815-468-3403 ext. 7001 

 

 

DEACON 

Dick Balgeman (retired) 

 

 

SECRETARY 

Dawn LaMore 

815-468-3403 ext. 7000 

 

 

 

RELIGIOUS EDUCATION 

Jessica Dickson - 815-468-8116 

stjoesre8116@yahoo.com 

 

 

 

 

YOUTH MINISTRY 

Kevin Byrnes 

815-468-3403 ext. 7017 

stjoesmantenoym@gmail.com 

 

 

 

 

 

MUSIC DIRECTOR 

Pete Christie  -  815-932-7661 

 

 

 

ACCOUNTANT 

Chuck Gricius 

815-468-3403 ext. 7004 

 

 

MAINTENANCE 

Keith Simanek - 708-214-7361 

 

 

CEMETERY 

Charlie Frame 

815-468-3403  ext. 7005 

 

 

PARISH COUNCIL 

CHAIRPERSON 

Kevin Rose  -  815-409-0969 

207 South Main Street 

Manteno, Illinois 60950 

 

Ph. 815-468-3403     

Fax 815-468-7089 

stjoemanteno@sbcglobal.net 

www.stjosephmanteno.com 

MASS SCHEDULE 

Monday - Friday  7:00 a.m.;  Saturday  5:00 p.m.;  Sunday  8:00 & 10:30 a.m. 

R.E.T.U.R.N. MINISTRY     Post Abortion Reconciliation     (815) 838-7171 

WATERLEAF    Crisis Pregnancy Center   888.98.WEHELP  (888.989.3435) 
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   SATURDAY,  SEPTEMBER 8, 5:00 P.M. 

  † Gail LaFond  

  † Marjorie LaGesse 

     Our Parishioners 

 

      

 SUNDAY,  SEPTEMBER 9 

 

   8:00 A.M.   † Vern LeSage 

                      † Mayme and † Bill Canfield 

                        Steve and Linda Sweeney 

                     † Wally Pieszka 

 

  10:30 A.M.     

 

 MONDAY,  SEPTEMBER 10, 7:00 A.M.     

  † Earl and Dorothy Daliege 

    

 

 

 

 TUESDAY,  SEPTEMBER 11, 7:00 A.M.   

       Monthly Intentions 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  WEDNESDAY, SEPTEMBER 12,  7:00 A.M.   

  † Lorena and † Becky Schweitzer 

     

 

 THURSDAY, SEPTEMBER 13, 7:00 A.M.   

    Fr. Albert Heidecke 

 

 

 

 FRIDAY, SEPTEMBER 14, 7:00 A.M. 

     Joan Kustwin 

 

   SATURDAY,  SEPTEMBER 15, 5:00 P.M. 

  † Suzann Laney  

  † Living and deceased members of Frank J. and  

           Helen Keigher families 

     Helene Kalka 

 

      

 SUNDAY,  SEPTEMBER 16 

 

   8:00 A.M.   † Donald Lamore 

                      † Walter, Helen & Donald Wulff 

                        Bernie Lulkowski 

                     † Suzanne Pruchnicki 

 

  10:30 A.M.    Our Parishioners 

St. Joseph Catholic Church 2 23rd Sunday in Ordinary Time  

If you are interested in leading the Rosary please contact  

one of the leaders listed below.   

 

     5 pm Mass  -  Dorothy Smith  -  815-468-1463  

     8 am Mass  -  Dorothy Daliege -  815-468-7302  

ROSARY LEADERS’ SCHEDULE 

Sat., September 15, 4:25 pm -    L. Fitzpatrick 

Sun., September 16,  7:25 am - C. Gricius 

 

Please remember St. Joseph Church in your will.  Contact Fr. Al  

for information on how you can include St. Joe’s. 

  SACRAMENTS 

 

RECONCILIATION 

Saturday  4:00-4:30 p.m., or by Appointment 

 

 

 

BAPTISM  -  First, and third Sunday  after 10:30 a.m. 

Mass or during Mass at any time on the weekends.  A 

preparation meeting is needed.  Please call the church 

office to schedule.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

MARRIAGE 

Preparations must begin six months before the date of marriage. If a 

previous marriage was entered into by either party, the time frame may 

be longer than six months.    

 

The Week Ahead 

 

   

  Mon., September 10, 6-9 pm            Adoration 

  Mon., September 10, 6:30-8 pm       Middle School Youth Ministry 

  Mon., September 10, 7 pm               Parish Pastoral Council 

  Tue., September 11,  7-8:30 pm     H.S. Youth Ministry 

  Wed., September 12, 7:00 pm          Jesus Talks  

  Thur., September 13, 7 pm              Knights of Columbus Mtg. 

  Fri., September 14, 7:30 - Noon       Adoration 

 

LITURGICAL MINISTRIES SCHEDULE  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

TELEVISION - Frank Carlson                                                               CHILDREN’S LITURGY - R. Hespen, J. Dole, J. Dole  
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Bulletin Copy Deadline 

2:30 pm Monday 
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 September 9, 2018 3 St. Joseph Catholic Church 

 

GETTING BACK TO BASICS OPENS THE DOOR TO RENEWAL 

 

 

 All of our learning experiences bear within them the reminder of the need to get back to basics.  Many a 

teacher begins a new school year with a review of the basics.  The basics in any subject are the foundational 

principles, the truths that guide all subsequent growth in our knowledge and appreciation of the object of 

study.  If students at any level of schooling forget the basics, that necessary starting point, they will likely lose 

interest in the subject, or go astray from its core principles while failing to recognize they’ve done so.  We all 

need reminders of the basics so as to avoid getting lost in the school of life, the Christian life, that is.  For our 

lives as Catholics, seeking conscientiously to put our faith into practice, we must never lose sight of the basics 

of the faith as a whole.  There are, for example, corporal and spiritual works of mercy we are obliged to fulfill 

as circumstances call for our personal and charitable response to the needs of those around us.  God himself 

has commanded us, His people, to love Him with our whole heart, mind, body, soul and strength.  That leaves 

out nothing about our lives in our response to the Good News.  After all, one of the most basic of all basic 

truths is that this Good News is called Good for two reasons:  First, because it comes from God, secondly, it 

is our salvation!  Now THAT is Good News!  This Good News cannot even begin to be appreciated by those 

who are convinced, for whatever reason, that they have no need of salvation.  Few will say so outright.  More 

troubling is the more popular denial of the Good News in the form of thinking that salvation is a do-it-yourself 

project:  “Yeah, I can see I need salvation, but that doesn’t mean I need the Church.”  Not exactly the truth of 

the matter.  When the basics are forgotten, even worse, when they’re willfully set aside, one can go quite far 

astray, as Church history clearly attests.  To dismiss the importance of the Church is to equally deny the  

importance of all the Church provides us:  The Sacraments, all seven of them.  Think they’re “the inventions of 

men”?  Think again.  To deny our need for the Church is to deny that Christ himself established her as his 

Bride.  It was Christ who then gave St. Peter the authority to bind and loose, teaching without error in  

matters of faith and morals.  Here is a divine guarantee against forgetting the basics because the Lord knew 

we’d need this.  The Lord knows what our pride can do, and that without his grace we’re doomed to  

following our own ideas.  When this notion takes hold in the Church, as it did so damagingly at the time of the 

Protestant Reformation, authority is replaced by anarchy.  In the ensuing vacuum, power plays abound, even 

more than when legitimate authority was misused.  It was this very abuse of authority at high levels of the 

Church that, left unaddressed for too long, gave rise to the view still out there, that the Church is a mere  

human institution, hence it has no claim on anyone’s loyalty, much less the whole world.  Anything can happen, 

and has happened, when the basics of our faith are forgotten.  A concerted effort to return to what has always 

been true about our liturgy, is a good place to start. 

 

 

            Sincerely in Christ, 

            Fr. Albert 

FROM THE PASTOR 
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HOW TO REGISTER WITH  

ST. JOSEPH PARISH 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please call the Parish Office to register with our parish.  

Registration forms are also available in the south narthex 

or you can register on our website under the 

“Newcomers” tab.  

 

“JESUS TALKS” 

Adult Faith Scripture Formation 

Jesus Talks is an opportunity to meet others and talk about 

some of life’s big questions. It is for anyone and everyone. 

We are all on a spiritual journey, and it doesn’t matter 

where you are on the journey, but being on the journey it-

self. All are welcome regardless of their stage of the journey, 

spiritual life, or their struggles. Jesus said “Come and see”, so 

come join us on Wednesday evenings at 7 pm in the Reli-

gious Ed building. 

 

Upcoming Dates and Scripture 

September 12: Isaiah 50:4c-9a; James 2:14-18; Mark 8:27-35  

More dates to come! 

 

Faith Buddies 

Religious Education for children with special  

needs.  For more information call 815-468-8116 . 

2018-2019 RE REGISTRATIONS 

Registrations for the 2018-2019 R.E. school year are 

under way.  If you have not yet registered your 

chi ldren please contact the R.E. Office 

ASAP.  All NEW and RETURNING students must 

be registered by a parent in person. All NEW stu-

dents need to submit a copy of their Baptismal 

Certificate along with registration.    

 

Items Needed 

There are two supplemental activities we will be us-

ing this year and are in need of empty toilet paper 

rolls and Legos (new or slightly used).  These items 

can be dropped off at the R.E. Office. 

 

 

The R.E. Office is open Monday thru Friday, 

8:30 am - 3 pm and by appointment. 

JOIN THIS ALL STAR TEAM 

 

Planning for the 2018-19 Religious Ed. school year has 

begun.  We are in need of lots of people to make our 

Faith Formation program run.  Please consider taking up 

a role in one of the many Faith Formation activities we 

have at St. Joe’s.  

 

We are already aware of needing: 

 

SUNDAY OPENINGS: 

2 Sunday Security Personnel 

Substitutes 

 

 WEDNESDAY OPENINGS: 

Confirmation Team Members 

Substitutes 

 

If you are interested in any of these positions or would like 

further details please contact the R.E. Office ASAP. 

College Care Packages 

 

The Outreach and Service Commission will be sending Care 

Packages this Fall to our St. Joseph Parish college students.  

Please email the name and address of your college student(s) 

to Nancy Kaufman at: nkmanteno@aol.com or call the par-

ish office.  The deadline to send in names is September 23. 

 

WANTED:  Two-Seated Glider 

 

for Pat Salrin 

(Needed for physical therapy) 

Call Pat at 815-546-4607 

 

SEPTEMBER WEDDING ANNIVERSARIES 

 

GUY & TRACY REDMAN - 9/3/2005, 13 YRS. 

JOHN & MARGARET ONDREY - 9/7/1990, 28 YRS. 

JOE & BARBARA MCCOURT - 9/12/1959, 59 YRS. 

ED & DEB LEESON - 9/13/1980, 38 YRS. 

ALAN & PAM PICKETT - 9/14/1974, 44 YRS. 

JOHN & DIANE HOLTOM - 9/15/2000, 18 YRS. 

PETER & ANGELA MEANEY - 9/15/2000, 18 YRS. 

BOB & BEA DUSOLD - 9/16/1950, 68 YRS. 

RANDY & ELEANOR MOLTHAN - 9/18/2004, 14 YRS. 

PAUL & JAMIE LOCKWOOD - 9/19/1992, 26 YRS. 

JIM & SHARON WAICOSKY - 9/24/1973, 45 YRS. 

GIL & GENELI HOFILENA - 9/26/1989, 29 YRS. 

STEVEN & BRONIA REWERTS - 9/28/1994, 24 YRS. 

�

�
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WEDDING ANNIVERSARY RECOGNITION 

On the 2nd weekend of every month (except for this month) Fr. Al 

will give a special blessing to couples who are celebrating an anniver-

sary that month. Couples who want to participate, will be asked to 

stand at the end of Mass for the blessing.  If you would like your 

names and anniversary date printed in the bulletin, please fill out the 

form in the pink registration book in the narthex.  Couples who reg-

ister will also receive an anniversary card.  You only need to register 

once.  It is not necessary to register every year. 
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Our parish is offering a convenient service for contributions!  Online Giving is a web-based 

application that allows you to start, stop and change your contributions at any time.  Please notice 

that our offering envelopes now have a check box which indicates “I’ve given online”, which you can 

use to present during offertory at Mass.  Online Giving is very easy to use and requires no special 

knowledge other than how to access the internet.  If you haven’t already signed up then go to our 

parish website at  www.stjosephmanteno.com and select Online Giving. 

St. Joseph 

Church  

Donor Tree 

We have designated 4 levels of giving: 

 

 Bronze = $100       Silver = $250       

 Gold = $500          Stone = $1000 

Order forms available in narthex or on  

parish website. 

 

 

 

 If you have questions about what to engrave 

on your leaf, please call  

Noreen Jedlicka at 815 468-7751.  

 

 

SOME IDEAS FOR ENGRAVING 

Family Name, In Memory of a deceased  

loved one, In Honor of an occasion such as  

a Wedding, Anniversary, Baptism, First 

Holy Communion or Confirmation 

 

CLINIC: Aurora, IL  630-701-6270 

EDUCATION CENTER:  Bolingbrook, IL 

 

For Assistance Call: 

888.98.WEHELP (888.989.3435) 

www.waterleafwc.org 

 

 

2 LOCATIONS TO SERVE YOU 

PARISH GOAL ........................................ $29,800.00 

AMOUNT PLEDGED ............................ $30,034.00 

AMOUNT PAID  ..................................... $26,370.00 

REMAINING BALANCE  ...................... $  3,984.00 

2018 Catholic Ministries Annual 

Appeal Pledge Report 

 

HOSPITAL  VISITS 

 

If you have a loved one or a friend in the hospital and would like Fr. Al to 

visit them, please call the parish office.  The hospitals do not get this infor-

mation to us in a timely matter and often we do not get the information at 

all.  So, please call the parish office and Fr. Al will gladly make a 

hospital visit.   

Catholic Ministries Annual Appeal 

 

Your participation in the CMAA is important. 

If you have not had a chance to participate in the Catholic Ministries Annual 

Appeal (CMAA) this year, there is still time.  

 

As your pastor, I encourage you to prayerfully reflect on God’s gifts to you 

and to give a gift to the CMAA. Participation is the key to a successful 

appeal and a chance for our parish to receive a parish rebate, too. Every 

gift helps! 

 

If you have not received a mailing and would like to make a gift to the 

CMAA, please cal l the Diocese of Jol iet Development Office 

at 815-838-8515 .  Or, i f you wish to make your gift onl ine, 

please visit www.jolietdioceseappeal.org.  
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  Sunday collection September 2, 2018                                     9,710.96 

  Less budget for Sunday collection September 2, 2018             9,400.00 

 

  Sept. 2, 2018 Sunday collection over (under) budget                              310.96 

   (above collection includes online giving of $2,049.00) 

 

  Assumption Holy Day collection thru 9/02/18                        1,632.00 

  Assumption Holy Day budget                                                1,274.00 

 

  Assumption Holy Day collection over (under) budget                358.00 

     (above collection includes online giving of 383.00) 

 

 

  Our sincere thanks to everyone who makes contributions of time,  

talent and treasure to our parish and to the other  

charities we collect for. 
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Did You Know??? 

 

September is National Atrial Fibrillation Awareness Month. At least 2.7 million people in the United 

States have atrial fib. It is the most common type of heart arrhythmia (irregular heartbeat) that can interrupt 

the normal flow of blood.  This arrhythmia puts you at risk of blood clots and stroke.  Atrial fib may be  

temporary, may come and go, or may be permanent. However, with appropriate medical care, you can live a 

normal, active life. 

St. Joseph Health Ministry 

The cause isn’t always known, but some conditions that may lead to afib are: high blood pressure, heart failure, coronary artery 

disease, heart valve disease, heart surgery, cardiomyopathy, heart defects, overactive thyroid gland and a few others. 

 

Risk factors: increased age, white men, heart disease, obesity, lung disease, diabetes, history of heart attacks, binge drinking, and 

structural heart defect. 

 

Symptoms include heart palpitations (fluttering/skipping a beat/heart racing), chest pain, fatigue, shortness of breath, weak, light-

headedness and fainting. 

 

What to do: go to the emergency department. They can diagnose atrial fib with an EKG and lab work. A cardiologist will see you 

and discuss treatment options. They include medications to normalize the heart rate and blood thinners to prevent clots from 

forming. There are also some procedures in addition to medications that can treat atrial fib. Early detection is the key. 

 

 

ADORATION: Mondays 6-9 pm;  Fridays 7:30 am - Noon 

When Jesus called His apostles from their work to follow Him, He knew they heard Him, not only 

with their ears, but within their hearts.  They heard Him.  They listened to Him. They followed Him.  

They loved Him.  They spread His word.  Jesus calls to us today and everyday, “Come to Me!”  He 

wants us to draw closer to Him.  Hear Him with your heart.  Come closer to Him.  Find one hour in 

the week when you can share in the peace and quiet of His abiding love. 

 

Are you listening?  Will you follow?  To spend a weekly hour at adoration, contact Alan or Pam 

Pickett at pickettfamily74@gmail.com or 815-325-0024. 

��������	
���
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   We are excited to enter a parish float in this year’s Oktoberfest parade.  We are looking for children/teen volunteers to dress  

   up and ride on our float during the parade on September 29

th

.   If your child/teen is interested in dressing up as one of the  

   following, please email Tricia Dotson at triciadotson@gmail.com to sign up. 

 

 ____ Service man/woman   ____ Postal worker     _____Teacher 

 ____ Business man/woman  ____Construction worker   _____Doctor 

 ____ Racecar driver    ____ Grandma/Grandpa   _____Waitress/Waiter 

 ____ Fireman/woman   ____Policeman/woman   _____Barber/Hair stylist 

 ____ Baker      ____ Nurse      _____Coach 

 ____Librarian     ____ Crossing Guard    _____ Banker 

River Valley Pregnancy Resource Center  — Looking for Volunteers 

  

We (Joyce and Terri) have had increasing family obligations and are currently open just Tuesday and Thursday. We hope to re-

open to four days a week with one or two additional non-judgmental, loving volunteers. It would be great having a member of 

your congregation, who is looking for a volunteer position at River Valley PRC. Someone willing to be trained to answer the 

phones and help with general office work. 

  

Thanks for your help in this need for our Center and your treasured prayers! Your faithfulness has been a great blessing to us! 

For more information call Terri at:  815-802-9917. 
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PLEASE KEEP THE FOLLOWING PEOPLE IN YOUR PRAYERS:  

 

Our Service Personnel and their families:     

Josephine Aprile  Jess Baeza   Josh Becvar   Lee Becvar   Jim Bender   Darrell Bertrand 

Denise Bertrand  Donna Bertrand  Kay Bertrand   Dylan Biederman  David Borowiec  Marvin Borowiec 

Emily Boyich   Nedine Bowman  Wayne Broski   Charles Buck   Steve Bydalek   Lynn Callahan  

Brian Canfield   Michael Canfield  Margaret Charleston Robert Charleston  Jeannee Coco   LuAnn Coogan      

LaVerne Crilly   Abraham Daily  Dorothy Daliege  Pat Dumas   Dori-Ann Ewing  Karen Franz  

Ken Franz   Mary Ann Freitag   Joan Furlong*   Isabelle Gabrielson   Rose Greenhill  David Guimond 

Terry Hays   Mary Heaney   Henry Family   Clara Hilsenhoff  Lila Jacobs   Emily James* 

Ladewig Family  Olivia Klein   Bobbie Knezz    Betty Knickrehm  Bernadine Koomar  Rick Kragie  

Angela Laster   Pam Lawlor   Dorothy Lorts   Michael Martin  Brian Michael McAdam Maryann Milliu  

Mike Nalley   Bill Neal    Mary Jane Olley  Ray Olley    Adria Pollack   Lee Prendergast 

Elizabeth Price    Mark Richard Martinez Rita Rotolo   Elaine Rys   Pat Salrin    Michelle Santoro 

Lorraine Sauerbier   Fr. Dennis Settles   Francis Smith   Joan Sofakos   Dave Sosnowski  Barbara Steel 

Daniel Voss   Joseph Voss   Joe White   Amy Wojtak   Ben Worsham   Woulfe Family  

Judy Wright   Audrey Kate Yeasel  Paul Zoladz   Rachel Zimmer    

   

 

May I remind those who would like to be prayed for, please contact Rita Broderick at 815-468-3437.  You will be on the prayer tree for three months unless 

we hear otherwise.  We use the asterisk to denote those names that will be removed after the three months. 

31st Annual Bishop’s Mass with Persons with Disabilities  —  Celebrant: Bishop R. Daniel Conlon 

Sunday, September 16, 2018,  12:00 pm  —  Holy Family Catholic Church, 600 Brook forest Ave., Shorewood, IL 

Interpreter for the Deaf will be provided.  —  Luncheon to follow for persons with disabilities, families and friends.   

Prepared by the Bishop Roger Kaffer Assembly, Knights of Columbus. 

For information contact Gina Perez-Giblin  -  Phone: 815-221-6229,  Email: ggiblin@dioceseofjoliet.org 

All Are Welcome! 

Sons’ of Italy Spaghetti Supper 

�Sons of Italy Spaghetti Supper, Bishop McNamara School in Bourbonnais, formerly Maternity BVM School, 308 E. Marsile,  

Bourbonnais, 60914.  Noon-4 p.m., Sunday, Sept. 30. Organized by Americo Vespucci Lodge 1722. 

Traditional homemade dinner includes meatballs, sauce, salad, pop, bread and dessert. Wine and homemade cookies sold on-site. 

Carryouts available.  $10 for adults, $5 for youths 12 and under. Tickets at the door, from lodge members or call 815-933-4935 or 

email philangelo@comcast.net. 

Proceeds benefit Alzheimer’s, Autism, Catholic Charities, Hospice of Kankakee Valley, KCC scholarships, Harbor House and The 

Salvation Army. 

� SAVE THE DATE � 

 

 

 

OCTOBER 14, 2018 

 

A Celebration of Marriage 

is being planned to recognize 

our parishioners who have 

reached the milestone of 50 

plus years of marriage in 2018.  

This event will take place here 

at our parish at the 8:00 am 

Mass with a special social to 

follow.  Please call the Parish 

Office if you would like to be 

included in this special celebra-

tion.   

St. Joseph Parish - Bradley, IL 

Blood Drive 

 

Sunday, September 23, 2018,  8 am - 1 pm 

 

Share and give someone else  

the gift of Life. 

 

~~~ 

 

St. Joseph Parish - Bradley, IL 

 

Healing Mass 

For all those who are in need of God’s healing 

touch and grace. 

 

Saturday, October 13, 2018 

10:30 am 


